
ATAAB ADVISORY NOTE
TRAC Analogue Type Approval Advisory Board

ATAAB Advisory Note Number: AN 15R000

Subject: Removal of the requirement for multi-line terminals to use the specified
connection arrangement.

APPLICABILITY
This note is applicable for Terminal Equipment intended for connection to Public Switched Telephone
Networks, in addition to:

X "CTR 21"

.

In consideration of the following:
- Network Operators will often provide connection strips or other connection methods rather

than sockets for TE that is intended to terminate a number of PSTN connections.

ATAAB advises the following:

In the case of multi-line Terminal Equipment, the Terminal Connection Point(TCP) may be
presented to the NTP using other methods of connection.


